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INFORMATION NOTE 

 
Briefing on the Programme for Change and Organizational Renewal 

 
On behalf of the Director-General, I have the honour to invite Permanent Missions to a 

briefing on the Programme for Change and Organizational Renewal (PCOR) on 
 

Tuesday, 4 December 2012, at 11:00 a.m. in Board Room B (M-building). 
 

The briefing is part of the series of quarterly informal meetings with Member States that the 
Secretariat organizes on the implementation of UNIDO programmes, in line with decision 
IDB.39/Dec.7 (g) adopted by the Board at its thirty-ninth session.  
 

It is intended that at the briefing, the Director-General and other colleagues will provide 
further information on the progress achieved in relation to PCOR, following the issuance of the 
report by the Director-General (IDB.40/5) and the note by the Secretariat (IDB.40/CRP.4).  
 

For further information please contact Mr. Sajjad Ajmal, Director of the Office for Change 
and Organizational Renewal (O-COR), tel. + 43 1 26026 3593 or e-mail: S.Ajmal@unido.org. 

 
 
 
 

 
Fatou Haidara 
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